COMMUNICATION C204
Assunta Ferrante ITEM NO. 2

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca (PUBLIC MEETING)
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 11:41 AM
To: Assunta Ferrante March 1, 2022
Subject: FW: [External] File OP.21.024/Z.21.048 - 8940 Bathurst

From: Cindy Nichol

Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 11:33 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca; Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri
<Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>;
Marilyn lafrate <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna DeFrancesca
<Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] File OP.21.024/Z.21.048 - 8940 Bathurst

This email is in relation to the Medallion rental development application at Bathurst and Ner Israel Drive.

I am a VERY concerned citizen of Thornhill Woods that the City would even be considering this application.
This is a low density residential community. The infrastructure for traffic, parking, schools, etc are already maxed out.

| would also like to remind Council that three large developments (Jaffari, Medallion, Tridel) are completely
inappropriate for the points above!

The residents of this small community are constantly fighting against these monstrous developments that keep coming
before you. We are at capacity. Traffic is already a nightmare. Schools have portables due to over crowding.

I, along with thousands of other residents in Thornhill Woods, implore you to stop this application immediately and all
others like it! Please keep our community as it was meant to be. Low density.

Sincerely,

Cindy Nichol
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